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Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 3:09 PM
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2018-0305

From:  via Consumer Relations 
 
I am a consumer of Enbridge gas and I see they are applying to raise the rates. I believe they are taking 
advantage of consumers such as charging monthly fees during summer months when the furnace is turned off.  
 
They say the charges are for admin and someone to read the meters. When the reader is in the area, he or she 
can go from house to house in less than a minute. 
 
Enbridge is greedy and I hope you deny their request. 
 
Jonathan 




